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May 2010
Question to Trade Unions/Employers

Members of the BSPC Working Group on Civil Security/Human Trafficking have asked the following question to varies trade unions and employers’ associations:

"Does ____________ (name of the trade union/employers' association) have an action plan or program regarding the prevention of trafficking in human beings, and have you made any initiatives that ensures the help to victims of trafficking?”
